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Ottawa, July 17, 1914.
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245/22

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 9th instant enclosing an application for the ad-

mission of Victoria to the Sechelt Boardina School.

In reply I beg to inform you that the admission

of this girl is approved. The certificate of health for

this girl states that she has Enlarged tonsila. which

should be removed. You should instruct the Principal of

this school, to have this matter attended to, as the child

would be greatly benefitted by having this done.

Your obedient servant.

Dr Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Peter Byrne, Esq.

Indian Agent

New Westminster, B.O.

verschieden (Tiedian Affairs, Letterbook).
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